
Ontario Region Région de l'Ontario 
600-55 York Street 600-55 rue York 
Toronto ON  M5J 1R7 Toronto ON  M5J 1R7 
 

www.canada.ca/iaac  www.canada.ca/aeic 

 

 

July 19, 2023 Sent by email 
 
 
Andrea Brown  
Director of Business Development and Strategic Initiatives  
Ontario Power Generation  
700 University Avenue  
Toronto, ON M5G 1X6  

  
 
Dear Andrea Brown: 
 
Subject: Notification that the 180-day time limit for the Marmora Clean 

Energy Hub Project is suspended 
 
The Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency) acknowledges the 
receipt of your written request to suspend the 180-day time limit for the Planning 
Phase for the Marmora Clean Energy Hub Project. The Agency has suspended 
the time limit as of July 14, 2023, day 56 of the 180-day time limit. The 180-day 
time limit is the period of time within which the Agency must provide Ontario 
Power Generation and Northland Power Inc. with a notice of commencement of 
the impact assessment, if the Agency decides that an impact assessment of the 
Marmora Clean Energy Hub Project is required. 
 
The Agency’s Notice of Time Limit Suspension with Reasons can be found on 
the Project’s Canadian Impact Assessment Registry website (Registry reference 
number: 84597): https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/84597. 
 
When you have provided the Agency with your response to the Summary of 
Issues and a Detailed Project Description, the Agency will post a notice that the 
prescribed activity is completed and the 180-day time limit will resume. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at  
or Marmora@iaac-aeic.gc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

Natalie Boyd 
Project Manager, Ontario Region  
 
c.c.:  Steve Fitzgerald, Ontario Power Generation 

 Patrick Godfrey, Northland Power Inc.  
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